Keri O'Brien

From: John Wilkins

Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 3:28 PM

To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Free Vend Machines Removed

Keri,

Can you update this comment to the "newsrack" agenda item for tomorrow's City Commission Meeting?

Thank you,

John Wilkins

From: Kevin Downey <kdowney@keysnews.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 2:42 PM

To: Albert Childress <albert.childress@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; John Wilkins <jwilkins@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Brandy

Lewis

srandy.lewis@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: chad.zander@yoursun.com

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Free Vend Machines Removed

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon Gentlemen:

Thanks again for your time in meeting staff at The Citizen.

It was our sincere pleasure in a face-to-face conversation.

I wanted to pass along an update – all of our free vend machines (Paradise; Menu; Keys Style) have been removed from city sidewalks.

As this was undertaken by a contractor, if you notice any still on city property, please pass along the location(s) for retrieval.

My drive by inspection of Duval and White streets confirms the removal.

Our new paid Citizen machines remain in process with replacement tentatively slated for first week of August.

Please keep me posted with any questions or concerns.

Thank You,

Kevin Downey, Publisher, Advertising Director Key West Citizen, Florida Keys Free Press 3140 Flagler Avenue Key West, FL 33040 kdowney@keysnews.com www.keysnews.com 678-740-4742 (cell)

678-740-4742 (cell) 305-295-8001 (office)



